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From: Rob Cochran <robcochran@earthlink.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 11:06 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4075
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Flag Status: Flagged

To the Committee,  
 
As a native Oregonian I am asking the committee to vote AGAINST this bill. Protection of our rural farmland from 
development is something that has made our state the wonderful place that it is, and one of the reasons that I have 
always been proud to be an Oregonian. Again, please vote AGAINST this HB 4075. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
- Robert Cochran 


